
 

 

Volunteer Board Opportunity 

 

The Georgian Nurse Practitioner Led Clinic (GNPLC) provides team based interdisciplinary 
primary care and a range of health services to patients across the greater Barrie area.   

The focus of our board is to provide direction to and to work collaboratively with the 
Executive Team through a governance lens, setting strategy of the organization, and 
oversight of its fiduciary duties.  

The nine-member volunteer Board of Directors has one vacancy and is inviting expressions 
of interest for an opportunity to serve our patient community and advance our strategic 
priorities.  The GNPLC board consists of local NP and community leaders representing a 
broad range of skill sets. While applicants of all skills and experiences are encouraged to 
apply, individuals with financial expertise in the non-profit or government sector are of 
particular interest.   

The successful incumbent will be expected to attend 6 board meetings annually as well as 
sit on the finance and audit committee.  This is a three year commitment with a possibility 
of renewal. 

The board actively supports a culture of diversity and inclusion. We encourage applications 
from all who reflect the diverse communities that the GNLPC serves. 

To explore this governance opportunity further please send your expression of interest and 
your resume addressed to the Board Governance Committee to 
careers@georgianNPLC.ca.  
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